

| | | |
|----|---|--------------------|
| | <p><u>17/08 - Fan Open Training Day</u> – CO'T, MO'D, JB, PS and GB attended. Handed out OxVox's cards with QR code for writing to Councillors. Several fans thanked us for what we do. Was a lovely atmosphere. Lots of young kids. M'O D suggested open to all junior ST holders in future and/or bring a friend.</p> | |
| 7 | <p>Younger Fans/Atmosphere update</p> <p>MO'D has spoken to fans from other clubs who set up atmosphere groups as well as OUFC fans. Agreed to email Joe and Kieron to introduce to MO'D recognising the great work they have done with flags and offer support especially if any "big" event planned.</p> | <p>MO'D JB</p> |
| 8 | <p>Away Matches</p> <p>Agreed to send a suggested "proforma" to the club to help plug some of the fan information gaps for away matches. Suggestions included</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • can you pay on gate? • and is it card or cash? • where do you pick up tickets? • link ticket post to away fan guide • Ensure wheelchair information is included. • Flag up International weekend <p>AS to draw up a list and circulate to OUSP for review before sharing with club.</p> | <p>AS</p> |
| 9 | <p>Fan input to Council Meeting 19th September</p> <p>OxVox have printed cards with QR code to encourage letters to councillors. OUSP reps who can help distribute on Saturday to let JB know.</p> <p>JBP (club's PR Company) wants to do fortnightly update with OUSP. We are awaiting confirmation of timing</p> <p>Next Stand United meeting – 7th September</p> | <p>All</p> |
| 10 | <p>Plans for OxMail articles</p> <p>September - Sammy (ProudYellows), MO'D</p> <p>October - GB</p> | <p>MO'D GB</p> |
| 11 | <p>Any Other Business</p> <p>JB provided an update on issues around ticketing which continue to cause frustration and the steps the club is currently undertaking to resolve this.</p> | |
| 12 | <p>Date and Invitees for Next Meeting</p> <p>Already agreed for 7th Sept. Niall McWilliams will attend.</p> | |